United States Department of the Interior

FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE
Washington, D.C. 20240

H
In response Reply to
FWS/R6-SCI1/046291

Alston & Bird LLP SEP 2 4 2010
333 South Hope Street

16" Floor

Los, Angeles, California 90071

Dear Sir:

This letter acknowledges receipt of the request for correction under the Information
Quality Act regarding the Request for Correction of Information in the Final Hatchery
and Stocking Program Environmental Impact Report/Environmental Impact Statement
published January 2010. The request for correction was received at the Correspondence
Control Unit of the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service on September 24, 2010.
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